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Tuesday 7th – Friday 10th May 

During this week each class will be discussing a variety of ways to stay safe. We will be 

using the NSPCC “PANTS” programme. Talk PANTS is here to help children understand 

their body belongs to them, and they should tell a safe adult they trust if anything makes them 

feel upset or worried. Other activities may include: farm safety, staying safe in the sun, 

looking after your teeth,internet safety, puberty (P7 only),positive friendships and who to talk 

to in school and at home, if there is a problem. 

 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

School photographs will be taken. The photographs will be taken outside and therefore 

weather dependent. This is our one and only day and therefore we hope the weather will be 

kind.  

Individual and family photographs of children within the school will be taken.  We will also 

be taking class photographs. 

 

School uniform should be worn. Shirt and school tie can be worn, but as we are aware that 

some people do not have these items, children may wear their white t-shirt, school sweatshirt, 

trousers/skirt and school shoes. P7 should wear their normal school sweatshirt on this day (no 

hoodies please.) 

Should you wish, school ties are available from the office at a cost of £5.00. 

Arrangements for purchasing the photos will be through the photographer only and 

information will be sent out at a later date.   

 

Just to make you aware, we are hoping to change the time of year when we take the 

2024/2025 school year photographs. We plan to book a date in October 2024. 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

Friends of Toreagh – School Disco 

 

P1 – P3 6.00pm – 7.00pm 

P4 – P7 7.15pm – 8.15pm 

Please drop your child off at the main door and collect from the 

side hall door.  

There will be a tuck shop, so bring money if you wish to buy 

drinks, snacks or glow sticks. 
 

Monday 6th May 2024 

School closed for bank holiday. Enjoy the long weekend. 
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Monday 20th May 2024 

SEAG - Registration opens at 8.00am for parents of P6 children wishing to enter their child 

for the Autumn 2024 test. For further information go to www.seagni.co.uk  

 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 

Football tournament at Inver Park 1pm -3pm.  We need at least 3 parents to help transport the 

children. A police check is necessary.  

 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Sports Day – weather permitting, details will follow.  

 

Monday 27th -Friday 31st May 2024 (inclusive)                    

Bank Holiday & school holiday- school closed. 

 

Wednesday 5th June 2024     

P6 Stem Day at Larne High School – further details will be issued. 

 

Friday 7th June 2024 

Larne Hockey Tournament at Larne Grammar. Details to follow. 

 

Tuesday 18th June and Wednesday 19th June ( evenings) 

P5-7 Pantomime in Raloo Presbyterian Church Hall.   

 

Friday 21st June 

P7 last day.   

FUN DAY for everyone. 
 

Pritt – Glue 

Some children have no glue left in their pencil case – please replenish. 

 

 

 

C L Morrow         03.05.2024 

Principal 
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